Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: RRC Review - Technical Changes for 15A NCAC 02B .0100 - .0300.

From: Brower, Connie <connie.brower@ncdenr.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 12:07 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Manning, Jeff <jeff. manning@ncdenr.gov>; Culpepper, Linda <linda.culpepper@ncdenr.gov>; Everett, Jennifer
<jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>; Ventaloro, Julie <julie.ventaloro@ncdenr.gov>; Ventaloro, Christopher
<christopher.ventaloro@ncdenr.gov>; Weaver, Adriene <adriene.weaver@ncdenr.gov>; Kountis, Elizabeth
<elizabeth.kountis@ncdenr.gov>; Flaherty, Bridget <bridget.flaherty@ncdenr.gov>; Johnston, Peter
<Peter.Johnston@ncdenr.gov>; Meadows, Susan <susan.meadows@ncdenr.gov>

Subject: RRC Review - Technical Changes for 15A NCAC 02B .0100 - .0300.

Dear Ms. May,

We are kindly asking to extend the period of review for 15A NCAC 02B .0100 -.0300 in order for staff to
continue addressing the Requests for Technical Changes. We are making great progress - but, feel that
additional time would be beneficial to assure that we are thoughtful and careful in our review.

Thanks so much. Please let us know if you need additional information with respect to this request.

Connie

Connie Brower

Department of Environmental Quality

Division of Water Resources

Classifications, Standards and Rules Review Branch
919 707 3686

Connie.Brower@ncdenr.gov

Office Location: 711J Archdale Bldg., Raleigh, NC
Mailing Address:

1611 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1611
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